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Redcliff Church of Christ 
Campsite.
This venue is used by many local groups, organisations 
and families during the year. Our Community Bank® 
branch is delighted to once again partner with Redcliffs 
Camp in upgrading the kitchen facilities, by providing 
funding towards new stoves.

“On behalf of the Redcliff Church of Christ Campsite, 
I would like to pass on our thanks to the Tumby Bay 
District Community Bank® Branch, for the generous grant 
given to us for the purchase of new appliances for our 
campsite. The appliances have been purchased, and will 
be fitted at the campsite as soon as possible. I’m sure 
our camp cooks will be as grateful as we are! Thank you 
again,” said Kathy Brand.

Business Breakfasts.
We are not just about banking, we are also about bringing communities together!

Recently we held a Business Breakfast for business owners in Port Neill, an 
opportunity to get together on an informal basis and meet some of our team, 
Board Chair Julie Elliott, Branch Manager Judy Arbery and Business Banker John 
Robins. Double J Takeaway supplied a very tasty breakfast.

Following last year’s success, we yet again held a Tumby Bay Community 
Business Breakfast, as a follow up on what has happened in the past year 
and the town’s ideas moving forward another 12 months. The SeaBreeze Hotel 
did an amazing job catering. We were pleased to invite members of the local 
community and council to speak about projects that have been completed, in 
process or in the beginning of creation. Stay tuned for more details.

In September we will be holding an informal Agri-Business Breakfast in Ungarra 
for our local primary producers. Our Rural Bank Agri-business Manager Chris 
Miller and new Rural Bank employee Richard Murphy will be attending.

Exciting things are happening in our town and district and we are so proud to be 
able to play a part of it, simply by you banking with us!

EP Partners In Grain.
Cleve agency Committee 
have sponsored these 
series of workshops for 
women.

L to R: Theresa Flavel –  
EP PinG rep, Lorraine 
Deakin – Cleve agency 
Committee rep, Judy Arbery 
– Branch Manager.
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L to R: Michelle Parker, Kathy Brand – Redcliffs rep, Janet 
Shepherd.

~ POSTPONED ~



Sponsorships.
January-June 2017.
The following community groups 
have received sponsorships 
through the support of the 
customers of the Tumby Bay 
District Community Bank® 
Branch and Cleve agency. Bank 
with us and everyone benefits.

Port Neill Primary School 	 $150

Royal Flying Doctor Service Concert 	 $200

Eyre United Football Club 	 $300

Eyre United Netball Club 	 $300

Tumby Bay Football Club 	 $300

Tumby Bay Netball Club 	 $300

Ports Football and Netball Club 	 $600

SA Rural Womens Gathering, Cleve 	 $500

Cleve Sports Directory 	 $30

Eastern Ranges Football and Netball Club 	 $1,000

Cleve Bowling Club 	 $500

Darke Peak Golf Club 	 $395

Cleve Probus 	 $400

Bendigo Bank Mortlock Shield - EP branches	 $15,000

How financial planning can help 
you reach your goals?
Make the most of what you have:

•	 organise your finances to help you save for your goals,

•	 maximise your savings to reach changing life goals

•	 organise your transition to retirement income, or

•	 protect your income and your family.

Tiffany Cosh, our Financial Planner, regularly visits our branch so 
call now to make a time.* Your first consultation is free and there’s 
no obligation. Tiff will talk you through the 4-step process so you 
feel comfortable and know what to expect – Meet Plan Implement 
Review.

* Bendigo Bank offers financial planning and advice through representatives of 
its subsidiary, Bendigo Financial Planning Limited, ABN 81 087 585 073 AFSL 
237898, Level 5, 120 Harbour Esplanade, Docklands, VIC, 3008. A member of 
the Bendigo and Adelaide Bank Group, ABN 11 068 049 178, AFSL 237879.

Employee profile –  
Hannah Lienert.
Tell us about yourself and your family. I am 
a farmer’s wife, and a young mother of two 
sons, five year-old Hudson, and two year-old 
Austin. I have come from working in service 
administration, prior to which I was working 
in banking for four years. I am currently 
undertaking an external graduate degree in 
Accounting, which I am thoroughly enjoying 
amidst the difficulties that external study 
sometimes brings. I am a very active part in 
my local communities and am a member and executive member of a 
number of different groups in both Arno Bay and Port Neill.

What are three things that most people don’t know about you?  
I love fitness, and I try to be active every day either before or after 
work.

I am a bit of a bookworm and love learning new things. If I find the 
time, you will find me reading anything from a health and wellbeing 
book, to a war history novel.

I really enjoy baking and treasure my CWA cookbook. Cake making is 
a passion of mine and I love making special event cakes for my family 
and friends. I even made my own wedding cake with the help of one 
of my bridesmaids.

If you could be anyone from any time period who would it be and 
why? I don’t think I would wish to be anyone else, however if I was 
to go back in time to be able to meet a person of influence, I would 
choose either Ann Frank or Corrie Ten Boom.

Where is your favourite place to eat? I love any where with fresh, 
local produce, 1802 in Coffins Bay is definitely a place I would 
recommend.

What is your role at the branch? I am a newly employed Customer 
Relationship Officer, and my role will be to assist customers in 
ensuring that their banking needs are met according to each of their 
personal needs. I am really looking forward to meeting more members 
of the Tumby Bay and districts community, as I love meeting new 
people. Come say “hello” if you ever feel like a chat, it’s my specialty!

Annual General Meeting.
The 2017 Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held 7.30am, 
Thursday 9 November 2017 at the Tumby Bay Hotel.  

The AGM is open to all shareholders, and interested community 
members are welcome to attend. Please RSVP to the branch to assist 
with breakfast catering.
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Tumby Bay District Community Bank® Branch
7 North Terrace, Tumby Bay   Phone: 8688 2046   

Opening hours: 	Monday, Wednesday and Thursday 9.30am – 4.00pm, Friday 9.30am – 5.00pm

	 Wednesday and Thursday teller service available 9.30am – 2.00pm

Website:	 www.bendigobank.com.au/tumbybay  facebook.com/TumbyBayDistrictCommunityBankBranch  twitter.com/bendigobank

Cleve agency	 Cleve Pharmacy, 31 Main Street, Cleve SA 5640   Phone: 8628 2072

	 Opening hours: Monday to Friday 9.00am – 5.00pm


